
 
 
 

 
 
February 5, 2021 
 
 Good Afternoon Stamford Collegiate Secondary School students and families, 
 
As we are looking toward students returning to school on Monday, we have a new procedure 
that must be followed every day. 
 
Every secondary student must complete an enhanced COVID-19 Daily Self-Assessment every 
day before they attend school and stay home if they have any symptoms. Teachers will be 
validating that students have completed the assessment at the start of every class.  
 
Instructions: 
1. Log in to your DSBN student portal 
2. Click on the icon below “Student COVID Screening” (see image below with red arrow) 
3. Once you complete the questions, you will see a green check mark if you are to attend 
school.  If you see a red “X” please remain home and contact your healthcare provider. 
 

 
 
If you have questions, please contact the school on Monday morning. 
 
A reminder that doors to the school open at 10:00 a.m.  Prior to that students will be 
supervised outside as we wait to enter. We remind walkers or students who are driven to, if 
possible, arrive to school for 10:00 a.m. 
 
Also, students will be encouraged to go outside and socially distance during their 10- and 15-
minute break time so they can remove their mask.  Please ensure your student comes to school 
appropriately dressed for the weather! 

Have a wonderful weekend! 


